
HUNTINGTON BY THE VILLAGE HOA BOARD MEETING – COMMUNITY PAINTING 

02-20-17 

Members of the Board met on Monday, February 20th, curbside on Leverington Street to discuss the 
current community painting project.  Present were Jeanice Horn, Diane Hendrix, Ron Meadows, Alec 
Torrens, Betty Alvarez-Karp via cell phone, and David Drake with Ameri-Tech property management. 

Meeting opened at 9:05 am.  

 Motion to require the ACC to forward all Architectural requests to the Board for review and final 
approval made by Jeanice Horn.  Motion 2nd by Diane and approved by the majority.  

Motion to schedule a meeting of the Board with ACC members to discuss and review the current 
community painting project, color palette and ACC paint change requests submitted by homeowners 
made by Diane, 2nd by Ron and passed by the majority.  Meeting to be Thursday, February 23rd, 7 pm at 
the Ameri-Tech office located at The Landings of Tampa. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:39 am. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Diane Hendrix, Secretary 


